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Student Poster Presentations
18th Annual Training Conference 
July 28 – 30, 2011
Hyatt Regency
Atlanta, Georgia
CALL FOR POSTER PRESENTATIONS

The National Association of Multicultural Rehabilitation Concerns is sponsoring a student poster gallery. Please submit the following information. 
I. Title of Poster (maximum 80 characters): 

II. Primary Presenter/Contact Person: 

List contact person information including name, title, agency or affiliation, address, phone number, fax number, E-mail address, and a brief biographical sketch (100 words or less) of the primary presenter

III.  Co-Presenters: 

IV. Learning Objectives:
V. Abstract (maximum 150 words):
Presenters will be notified of poster acceptance after a review of the submissions. Presenters will be notified of the date and time of the poster session following acceptance. 

Students who are interested in presenting research, service models, and/or best practices in the field of rehabilitation are encouraged to submit a poster. We are hoping that the poster presentations will serve as an effective forum for the exchange of information and a means to communicate ideas, research and programs.

Posters will be collectively presented in a 1 hour session on July 28th. Students are especially encouraged to present posters on ongoing research studies, dissertation, and thesis research. 

To assure an accurate count of poster presentations please submit proposals by July 15, 2011. 

Submission of this proposal is an acknowledgment that persons submitting proposals agree to: 

· Be available to present the program on the date indicated by the preconference scheduling.

· Not charge a separate fee for attending your session.

· Pay the registration fee 
· Make presentation materials and activities accessible to participants who have sensory, motor, or other disabilities.

For more information or to submit a poster presentation please contact: 
Dr. Paige Dunlap, CRC, LPC, NCC

dunlappn@wssu.edu
SEE YOU IN ATLANTA!
